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Members accept wage offer by SARS - 2023/24-financial 

year 
 

Members will recall that after the last round of wage negotiations, the employer presented a final offer of a 

7.5%-salary increase on a single term, w.e.f. 1 April 2023. The increase would be implemented in two 

phases, with 4.47% to be implemented once the agreement is signed and a further 3.03% to be paid in 

the third quarter of 2023 and backdated to 1 April 2023. 

 

The PSA embarked on a mandate process and the majority of members voted in favour of the offer. The 

PSA is pleased to announce that the wage agreement was signed on 25 May 2023 by all parties. This 

concludes negotiations on the salary demand. The two outstanding non-core demands will be further 

negotiated in a task team that will conclude the process by August 2023. 

 

The employer has indicated that it is busy with the implementation of the 4.47% and it is envisaged that 

members will be paid their back pay on 15 June 2023.  

 

Members will be informed of developments.  

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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